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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2020-04 
July 02, 2020 

 
TO:   All Charitable Gaming Licensees and Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Allen Godfrey, Executive Director 
 
RE:   Reopening Guidelines for COVID-19 
 

 
 

Phase One Charitable Reopening Guidelines 
 

This Industry Letter amends previously issued Industry Letter No. 2020 – 02 issued on May 15, 2020 
and amended Industry Letter No. 2020 – 02 issued on June 19, 2020.  All guidelines in Industry Letter 
No. 2020 – 02 and No. 2020 – 02 shall remain in place, with the following additions or amendments: 

 

• All persons in indoor public areas of a Charitable gaming  property shall be required to wear a 
mask covering the face and nose.  Persons may remove masks temporarily while eating or 
drinking or when asked by staff for identification. Players not adhering to these requirements 
will be advised of the requirements and warned that if they continue to disregard they will be 
asked to leave the property. 

                             

These changes may go into effect immediately upon receipt of this Industry Letter. 

 

 


